
 

 

Dear Collegues, 

Bialystok University of Technology (BUT) is pleased to invite you to our 9th International 
Staff Week which will take place in Bialystok, Poland, from 12th to 16th December 2022. 

This training event is designed for teaching and administrative staff and will focus on the topics 
regarding internationalization. Over the five-day period you will have the opportunity to 
participate in a dynamic and engaging programme which includes seminars, workshops and 
social events. 

Working language: English 

Participation fee: 100 EUR covering official social events. Participants are expected to cover 
their other expenses from the Erasmus+ grant provided by their home institution. 

Registration: Application form is available HERE until 13th of November. Please do not make 
travel arrangements before your participation is confirmed. After the confirmation participants 
will receive a detailed programme with information about accommodation and transportation 
options. 

To learn more about Bialystok University of Technology please see: 

https://pb.edu.pl/en/university/promotional-materials/ 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpMFXqhulJ71yZ-0S4z0yHw 

If you need more information, please, do not hesitate to contact us at a.juchnicka@pb.edu.pl, 
we will gladly answer all your questions. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Bialystok! 

 
Best regards, 
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